From: Gail Szafir

To: Schuetz, Marissa
Subject: Northern Pass
Date: Wednesday, July 12, 2017 1:05:50 PM

Dear Marissa Schuetz,

My husband and | are AGAINST the Northern Pass for MANY reasons.

Please VOTE NO on The Northern Pass. It is very BAD for our Beautiful State!
Thank you,

Gail and Paul Szafir

60 Gap Mountain Road

Troy, NH 03465
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